
 

 

 

 

THANK YOU FROM TEAM GCTTA 

On behalf of the team GCTTA, for the 2012 edition of the South African Inter Regional 
Tournament and Open Championships held during the period 30 September to 6th October 2012 
at the John Barrable, I wish to express our sincere gratitude to the following organizations and 
persons for their contribution and commitment to the development and promotion of Table Tennis: 

 Ms. Marissa Rose and her team at The Gauteng Department of Sport Arts 
Culture and Recreation for their ongoing support and particularly for 
providing quality accommodation for the entire team 

 Mr. Victor Kambule and his team at Sanlam Employees Benefits 
Distribution for their contribution of R3000-00 

 Mr. Roddy Volkwyn who coached and prepared the Juniors for the 
competition 

 Raiders TTC for allowing the use of their venue at no charge 
 Mr. & Mrs Edwards for providing the necessary transportation 
 Mr Rainer Stzab and his management team Saadia Edwards, Tauriq 

Abrahams and Virgil Williams for sacrificing a week and taking care of all the 
logistics 

 Mr. Mark Schlome for approaching Sanlam  
 To the parents of the Juniors and Mr. Shadrack Mashangu for their 

commitment that ensured the necessary team spirit within team GCTTA 

I trust WE can count on your future support as we rebuild Gauteng into the Table Tennis power 
house it must be. We also call on all our members to support our existing contributors and to 
approach others to come on Board. We wish all our medal winners future success and urge all 
players to further commit so that we can increase our medal tally at future championships.  
 
Regards and best wishes 
 
Joe Carrim 
GCTTA: Chairperson  
9 October 2012   
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